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Dear Ms. Evans,

Thank you for submitting correspondence and documents for consideration in Docket
No. 22-00099 concerning the Isha Foundation, Inc. Petition. The time period for
reconsideration or appeal of the order issued in this docket has expired. Therefore,
these documents cannot form the basis for a reconsideration or appeal of the
Commission’s order in this docket.

In addition, upon review, the issues raised in your documents relate to matters that
were examined by Commission Staff prior to the issuance of an order. Upon
consideration, it was determined that, in the context of the purpose of the project, the
wastewater system does not qualify as a public utility, such that the agency has
jurisdiction to regulate it.

| will note that while the Commission will not regulate the Isha Foundation’s
wastewater facility as a public utility, the operation of the facility is subject to the safety
and environmental regulations of the Tennessee Department of Environment and
Conservation.

Thank you again for your concern and the submission of your comments.
Sincerely,
Aaron Conklin

Aaron J. Conklin, Senior Counsel
Tennessee Public Utility Commission

502 Deaderick Street, 4" Floor

Nashville, TN 37243
(615) 770-6896
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